
 

 

We are Recruiting! 
 

We are rather excited there is now space in our team for additional people 

– as the donations of the foundation have continued to grow, especially in 

recent years, we are able to add to the skills and capability in our lovely 

team. 

We are working with our partners at The Philanthropy Company who are 

supporting us with this position so if you are interested, please contact the 

people below about the relevant vacancy and they will be delighted to assist 

you: 

 

Grants Manager 

Application pack can be found at: Grants Manager role 

Any queries on the role please contact Joanna Norden or Ali Snell at The 

Philanthropy Company. 

You can do so via email at enquiries@philanthropycompany.com or by 

calling on 020 3369 2091  

Closing date for applications is Thursday 31st August. 
 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fphilanthropycompany.com%2Fjob-alert-grants-manager-garfield-weston-foundation%2F&data=05%7C01%7Crallen%40garfieldweston.org%7C2ae4c3f0ad3b420423ef08db9fcc7c8b%7C8fdb579155d34c748aaa741c74496e38%7C1%7C0%7C638279472852214896%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=dOqnhOcvrYLJq0yu3%2BKUavIWgWOybPH2Yn8Rca0sh4Y%3D&reserved=0
mailto:enquiries@philanthropycompany.com

